COMMUNICATION - C17

Council — October 21, 2020

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
Report No. 45, Item 5

----- Original Message-----

From: Iryna Kryvtsun _>
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2020 8:27 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Alex Vitushkin >
Subject: [External] Notice of Public Hearing

Dear Sir/Madam,

We Iryna Kryvtsun and Oleksandr Vitushkin are writing in regards of Notice of Public Hearing Committee of the
Whole.

We strongly disagree with the possible construction of new High-Rise and Mid-Rise buildings that might take place
at 3600 Major Mackenzie Drive and Weston Road.

Please contact us may you have any questions. Our phone numbers are: - Oleksandr, - Iryna.

Sincerely yours,

Iryna Kryvtsun.



